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RELOCATION OF IRBM BINTULU, SARAWAK  

 
Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) is pleased to announce that our 

Bintulu Branch will be relocated to its new office with effect from 17 

February 2014 (Monday). Please refer to the following new address, main 

telephone and facsimile numbers for future correspondence.  

 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia, 

Bintulu Branch, 

Lot 2429, Jalan Tanjung Batu 

97000 Bintulu 

Sarawak 

 

Telephone Number: 086-854500 

Facsimile Number: 086-316608 

 

Our e-mail addresses will remain unchanged.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.  

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
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We will endeavour to provide you with the best possible services at all times, 

and look forward to your continued support in the years to come.  

 

 Please visit www.hasil.gov.my for further details.  

  

# # # 

 

THANK YOU 
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